
  

 

 

 

 

ONGOING PRAYER LIST 
Homebound: 

Judie Butin: Park Centre 

Betty Dop: Baxter Care Center    

Our Missionaries: Jeremy & Susan Beebout (Niger)   

and John & Lori Havenga (Solomon Islands) 

 

 

Every Monday: Weekly Staff Meeting from 3:00 to 5:30. 

Soldiers:  
Garret Swank, grandson to Norm, is in the military here in the US. 

DJ Schub, son of Mike & Jill, is in the Marines here in the US. 

Tyler Cremeens, son of Melonee Myers, stationed in Colorado. 

Chris Terlouw, in the Army stationed in Alabama for flight school. 

Sunday Morning 
Journey 252 starts next week! 

(3 & 4 yr. olds thru 6th grade) 
During the Ignite II service @ 10:30 

Newton Church of The Way 

2306 S 3rd Ave E Newton   IA   50208 

 Office: 2300 S 3
rd

 Ave E Phone: (641) 792-7300 

Email: info@theway146.com  Web Site: www.newtonway.org 
 

 SUNDAY MORNING SERVICES 

Classic 7:45 am to 8:30am 

Ignite I 9:00am to 10:00am 

Ignite II 10:30am to 11:30am 

Contact  Information: 

Steve Heerema  641.204.1831  steve@theway146.com 

Matt Hugg    641.780.7846  matthugg@gmail.com 

Betty Samson  641.792.7300 betty@theway146.com 

Tricia Groves  641.792.7300 info@theway146.com 

Marcy Milburn   641.792.7300  marcy@theway146.com 

Jim Samson   641.521.9672   jimsamsonlawncare@yahoo.com 

 

 

Refer a friend to The Way website! 
www.newtonway.org 

Check out The Way on Facebook! 

Prayer…  
Do you need prayer? We care about your prayer needs!  
If you have any prayer requests, please fill out a card in the 
seat pockets. You can also receive prayer from the Prayer 
Team at the front of the church during the message response 
time. Don’t forget about the Prayer of Blessing Service each 
Sunday night from 5-7pm. It is a great time to receive prayer 
or pray for others. “Then call on me when you are in trouble, and I will 
rescue you, and you will give me glory.” Psalm 50:15 
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___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________
___________________________________

Saturday Nite Ignite Service - Every Saturday @ 7pm! 

Celebration Sunday - January 12th 
We will celebrate what God is doing here at The Way by 

celebrating Baptisms, Confession’s of Faith, Believer's 
Rededication and Stories of Faith. If any of these oppor-

tunities are of interest to you, contact the church office to 

set up a time to meet with the pastor. If you would like 

more information on any of the opportunities above, 

contact the office. The office # is (641) 792-7300,  

email: info@theway146.com or email one of the pastors.  
“I tell you the truth, everyone who acknowledges me publicly here on earth, the 
Son of Man will also acknowledge in the presence of God’s angels. But anyone 
who denies me here on earth will be denied before God’s angels.”  Luke 12:8-9   

Calling ALL 19+ adults! Each group will meet 

once month and be wrapped around Scripture, 

Prayer, and Accountability. If you are NOT 

currently in a SPA 14SIX Group… 

Please sign up on the sheet at the information table (lower level entry-

way). We will get together in January and draw “lots” to assign groups. 



 

 

 

 
 

Financial Stewardship Update 

General Fund     Actual  Budget 

Last Week      $4,829  $7,700 

Year-to-date (beginning 7/1/13) $164,430    $177,100 

Variance to YTD budget   -$12,670 or  -7.2% 

Nursery is available for newborn - 2 years.  
Located at the north end of the hall past the restrooms. 

Communion is available upon request after the message re-

sponse time at the front of the Worship Center.  

Sunday Nights -  5 to 7pm “Prayer of Blessing”  
The Worship Center is open for you to pray, 
read scripture and be prayed for. This is a time 
of reflection, quiet moments with God and a time of blessing.  

If you would like for the prayer team to come to your home for prayer 
Sunday evening at 5:15 or 6:00pm, please call the office Mon-Fri to set 
something up. On Saturday call Mike Brobst at 641-780-2897. 

 

Children ages 3 and 4 thru 6th grade,  
Journey 252  10:30 during Ignite II  Downstairs!  

If your child is attending Journey 252 this year, please fill out 

the registration form on our website: www.newtonway.org 

“The Story” Bible Study SUNDAYS during the 10:30am service at  
The Staff House. All adults are welcome! Facilitator: Larry Jones  

A.R.K. of The Way - Acts of Random Kindness  
We are still collecting diapers, wipes, and winter pajamas 

for ages 0-5 in The Way Café! (Clothes must be NEW with 

tags!)  If you are interested in volunteering for the first 

event on January 18 from 9am-noon, please contact Rod & Marla Van 

Soelen at 641-628-3919 or mrvansoelen@yahoo.com. THANKS! 

Christmas Toy Drive 
We are collecting Toy Donations TODAY! 

Volunteer to Help with the Toy Distribution 
Thursday, December 19 from 1-4pm 

Friday, December 20 from 9am-12pm and 1-4pm 

Sign up in the lower level entry way for a time slot today! 

Journey 252 Kids will be singing at the end of the 9am service 

and the beginning of the 10:30 service TODAY! 

 

MONDAY 

9-10am Cardio Pump in the Worship Center 

10-10:45am Intermediate Step Aerobics in The Worship Center 

5:30-6:30pm Boot Training in The Worship Center 
TUESDAY 

8:35-9am Basic Step Aerobics in The Worship Center 

9-10am Boot Training in The Worship Center 

10:30am-12pm “Getting to Know Jesus” Bible Study in The Way Café 

12-12:45pm “Sit and Be Fit” Exercise Class in The Way Café 

5:30-6:30pm Cardio Pump in The Worship Center 
WEDNESDAY 

9-10am Cardio Pump in the Worship Center 

11:30am Senior Saints 55+ Christmas Party at Pizza Ranch 

6:30-8:30pm Route 146 Youth Group - Christmas box give-away! 
THURSDAY 

8:35-9am Basic Step Aerobics in The Worship Center 

9-10am Boot Training in The Worship Center 

9am-2:30pm Helping Hands Quilting Group in the J252 Area 

5:30-6:30pm Cardio Pump in The Worship Center 

6:00-8:30pm Vital Men at Bridgehouse Coffee 

6:30-8:30pm Woman’s Bible Study in The Way Cafe 

FRIDAY 

12-12:45pm “Sit and Be Fit” Exercise Class in The Way Café 

 

THURSDAY Vital Men of Newton! 

6:00-8:00pm, Bridgehouse Coffee 

Located on the west side of the Newton square. 

All men are welcome! Facilitator: Jeremy Masterson 

 Order drinks at 6    6-6:30 Fellowship    6:30-8 Men’s Group 

Just a reminder…There will be NO Saturday Nite 

Ignite services on December 21 & 28 due to the holidays. 

 Don’t miss it!! Senior Saints 55+ will be having their 

Christmas party on WEDNESDAY at Pizza Ranch at 

11:30am. Come celebrate our Savior’s birth and their 
might even be a present for you. ALL 55+ welcome! We hope you can join 

the fun! Please RSVP to Maureen McRoberts at 641-787-9077. 

 

Alpha is for EVERYONE…who wants to 
explore life’s big questions! 

The Alpha course is an opportunity to 
explore the Christian faith in a relaxed, 
non-threatening manner over ten 
thought-provoking weekly sessions. 

Anyone interested in finding out more about the Christian faith.   

   Adults of all ages are welcome. 

Learning and laughter. It is possible to learn about the Christian faith  

   and to have fun at the same time. 

People meeting together. An opportunity to get to know others and to  
   make new friends. 

Helping one another. The small groups give you a chance to discuss issues 

    raised during the talks. 

Ask anything. Alpha is a place where no question is seen as too simple  

    or too hostile. 
When? Tuesday nights from February 4–April 15. 6:30-8:30pm 

Is this for you? Do you know someone you could invite?  
Sign up at the information table or online: www.alphausa.org 

Just a reminder…Please remember to throw away or pick 

up anything you brought in to the Worship Center to make room 

for the next service. Also, please do not put any cups or plates on 

the heaters in the Worship Center. THANK YOU! 


